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Codford 

 

Codford's chalk badge shines bright again 

 

Tom Thornton, chairman of the Codford Badge Committee, leads volunteers in the clean up and re-chalking the 

Codford Hill figure last Saturday 

Serving Australian soldiers joined up with Codford villagers  for the annual work party to clean the Codford 

Hill badge figure on Lamb Down. 

Better known to the troops of the First World War as Misery Hill, the „rising sun‟ Trophy of Arms of the 

ANZAC badge was carved into the chalk in 1916. 

Allowed to grow over during World War Two in order for it not to be used by  German bombers as a 

navigational aid, it was restored when hostilities ceased. 

The clean-up, organised by the Codford Badge Committee chaired by Tom Thornton, lasted all morning 

and was followed by lunch in the Village Hall. 

Mr Thornton said: “Although there weren‟t as many locals as in previous years, we managed to get much 

more done than we expected. The weather was also better than we‟ve had in previous years. 

“The badge is looking really good now and it was great that we could get help from several serving 

Australian soldiers who are here on a posting. 

“We have been doing this annually since 2000 when it was instigated by an army officer at Warminster 

Garrison, who got in contact with Codford Parish Council. 
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“There were about 30 or so volunteers from the village who helped out during the morning and we want to 

say a big thank you to everyone who got involved, especially the wives and girlfriends who put on lunch.” 

 

(Wiltshire Times – Sunday 14 July, 2013) 

 

 

Codford Badge cleaned up 

 

 

Serving Australian soldiers joined Codford villagers last Saturday, July 6 for the annual work party to clean 

the Codford Badge Hill Figure on Lamb Down. 

Better known to the troops of the First World War as Misery Hill, the Trophy of Arms of the Australian 

Badge was carved into the chalk in 1916. 

Allowed to grow over during the Second World War in order for it not to be used by the Luftwaffe as a 

navigational aid, it was restored to its present form when hostilities ceased. 

The clean-up, organised by the Codford Badge Committee chaired by Tom Thornton, was followed by 

lunch for those involved prepared by Dominique Beagley and her team of helpers. 

(Salisbury Journal – Monday 15 July, 2013) 

 


